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October 3, 1979.

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20535

Attention: Thomas A. Ippolito, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Operating Reactors

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) VYNPC Letter to USNRC (WVY 79-63) dated thy 18, 1979;

Proposed Change No. 80, ECCS Surveillance
(c) USNRC Letter to YAEC dated August 22, 1979

Dear Sir:

Subject: Proposed Change No. 80, ECCS Surveillance

By letter, Reference (c), it was identified that your staff needed
additional information in order to complete their review of Reference

(b). Although we continue to feel strongly that the proposed surveil-
lance flaquency changes represent an increase in safety, we are unable
to provide the information within the 45-day time frame required by
your letter. As soon as we have established a schedule for submitting
the requested information, your office will be notified.

Very truly yours,
.

VERMONT YANKEE NUCLEAR POWER CORPORATION

*% 1.N t# _cD. E. Moody
Manager of Operations
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